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I heavily oppose the idea that in-person ballots are somehow more secure and better 

represent a population's votes than mail-in ballots. Mail in ballots need to remain the 

standard for all Oregonians, especially Portlanders who will have to wait in crazy long 

lines to vote and folks in rural areas who need to go so far out of their way to vote. 

 

I oppose this measure to make in-person voting on the date of an election the 

standard method for conducting an election 


